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2025 President’s Message 
 

My fellow Los Angeles ASSP Members, 
 

As we welcome 2025, I am filled with immense pride and gratitude for the 
resilience, unity, and progress we have achieved together. This past year has 
been a testament to our collective strength and unwavering spirit. 
 

We have faced challenges with courage and turned obstacles into 
opportunities. Our communities have come together, showing compassion and 
support for one another. It is this spirit of unity that will continue to guide us as 
we move forward. 
 

In 2025, let us embrace the possibilities that lie ahead. Let us strive for 
significant meaningful connectivity events, sustainability, and inclusivity. 
Together, we can build a future where every individual has the opportunity to 
thrive and contribute to the greater good. 
 

I deeply appreciate each and every one of you. Your dedication, hard work, 
and commitment to our shared values as safety professionals are what make 
our community strong. As we embark on this new year, let us carry forward 
the lessons we have learned and the hope that inspires us. 
May 2025 be a year of prosperity, peace, and progress for all. Happy New 
Year! 
 

With gratitude and optimism, 
 

Evan Setyawan 
SMS, CHST, CSHO, ASH. 
 
Mentorship and Emerging Professionals Programs 
If you would like to be involved with the mentorship program, 
then please reach out to Jasmine San Nicolas at 
jsannicolas@uscompliance.com.  
 

   

The Los Angeles Chapter of the ASSP is dedicated to promoting the safety profession through increased public awareness and 
providing opportunities for networking and professional growth. To become a member or to ask any questions, please contact 

one of our Chapter officers (http://la.assp.org/chapter-officers/). Stay in the know - follow us on LinkedIn HERE.  

MEMBER HIGHLIGHT COURTNEY HANSEN 

Courtney works as an Environmental, Health & Safety Consultant and has been in the EHS industry for 
over 7 years. She enjoys working with clients to help them develop safety solutions that are tailored to 
their teams’ needs and unique circumstances.  

 

 

January Event 
Date & Time: January 16th, 11:45am – 
1:30pm 
Location: Dermalogica, 1535 Beachey Pl, 
Carson, CA 90746 
Details: Officer Ojeda from the LAPD will 
speak on workplace violence and de-
escalation. The presentation will be 
followed by an ice cream social. 
Registration: $30 in-person, $20 virtual. 
Sign-up here. 
 
February Event 
Date & Time: February 20th, time TBD 
Location: TBD 
Details: Review of the Cal OSHA Updates 
to the Lead Standard 
 
 
Welcome New Members 
Gensis Norve, Anton Buryi, Jorge Munoz, 
Brian Dalziel, Andrew Prince, Jason 
Simmons, Jenn Emal, Danny Bowen, 
Maverick Crawford, and Tammy Canady. 
 
Job Postings 
Find job postings in the Safety 
Professional field on our website here.  
 

Events 
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